

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Box 2889 DUMC Barbara Basuk, Editor

February 27, 1979

Special-For Y'all

STUDENT-FACULTY SHOW

The time has come to transfer the paperwork to the stage. Yes, the 1979 Student-Faculty show is written and promises to offer great roles for all you closet singers, dancers and thesbians. Have you always desired to be Shirley Osterhout, a Vet, Sue Kim, Ewald Busse for two hours? Do you have latent desires to shine in the spotlight? Do you want to use the tap dance routine you learned in first grade? Have you dreamed of being in a chorus line? Well, now is your chance to fulfill these dreams. On Tuesday evening, March 13, at 7:30 p.m. in the hospital Amphitheater the S-F show for April 21 will be cast. A reading of the show will follow on Wednesday evening. Come and join the fun and put your vocal cords to good use. See you there.

ELECTIONS

Elections for Davison Society officers and class representatives will be held in the three weeks after spring break. The President, Social VP, Service VP, Treasurer and Secretary will be elected during the first 2 weeks. The class officers will be chosen during the following week. Nominations for all offices will begin immediately after spring break.

COLDEN APPLE AWARDS

The selection of recipients of the Golden Apple awards will take place after vacation. Each year one basic science faculty, one clinical science faculty and one housestaff member is chosen by the Duke student body for special recognition for excellence in teaching. Winners will be announced at the Student-Faculty show on April 21. The following people, as winners in one of the last five years will NOT be eligible this year.

Basic Science

Peter Burger Bernard Fetter William Hylander Steven Vogel Robert Hill

Clinical Science

Sam Katz David Sabiston Adheman Renuart Bruce Dixon Catherine Wiefert

Housestaff

Ralph Covey Linda Clayton Mitchell Freedman Michael Fried Charles Scoggin

Nominations will begin after spring break.

SENIORS

Seniors who have not yet returned their AAMC Graduation questionnaires, please do so as soon as possible. These need to be returned to Mary or Jeanne.

NATIONAL BOARD EXAM

The deadline for registration of Part I National Board Exam is April 3rd. Please stop by the Office of Medical Education to pick up your application.

residencies

We have received information from Midland Hospital in Midland, Michigan, regarding a 3 year Family Practice Residency. This is a 305 bed community hospital serving a community of approximately 70,000 people. Detailed information regarding this program should be available in approximately 3 weeks.

PATHOLOGY PUZZLE

The answers to the last puzzle are: PROLAPSE, UTERUS, PESSARY, INCONTINENCE, CYSTOCELE, PERINEUM. Congratulations to Laurie Dunn, MS II, winner of a gift certificate to Baskin-Robbins, as well as 6 other correct answers. Please leave your answers in the mail room ballot box.

Travellers: Be wary	
VEELBLEU FRATSTORD _OOO O	_QOO
PILLHAHADIEPO_O_OO_	
MANIPONEU _OOCO	RALEIGH DURHAM
SNULG OOO	PHIRPERT
STUMUP Ò	